
5th Grade News  
May 24, 2016 
Dear 5th Grade Parents,  
 
International Night is next Friday, June 3! Mrs. Ayala will be organizing 
this wonderful evening event  ‐ our class will be working with 5th grade 
to create a presentation on ​Italy! ​Your child will be bringing a form home 
today ‐ please indicate whether or not you will be able to make it/donate 
an item for the event.  
 
Have a great week! 
 
Best, 
Ms. Pickens

 
The Week Ahead 
5/24 ‐ Take Home Folders, International Night Form 
5/25 ‐ Start Energy Roller Coaster Project 
5/26  ‐ Mass 
5/27 ‐ Spelling Chapter 25 test 

‐ Chapter 25 Vocabulary test 
5/30‐ No School ‐ Memorial Day 
*6/3 ‐ International Night! 

*Remember to check out the class ​website​ for the latest updates on 
the SJS 5th graders! 

http://misspickens5thgrade.weebly.com/

